Questionable Reportage

An article appearing in the Sunday Express of March 1st 2015 carried misleading information
which the National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago Limited seeks to clarify below.

1. There is no audit report that has been completed on the Corporate Communications Division.

2. In keeping with good corporate governance, the Internal Audit Department conducts audits on various
aspects of the company’s operations. There is a planned audit of the Corporate Communications Division

currently in progress being effected by the Internal Audit Department.

This report is not yet completed and signed off by the Internal Audit Department and has, therefore, not

been presented to Management or to the Audit Committee of the Board or to the Board of Directors.

3. It is unfortunate that a report that has not been finalised or presented to Management or Audit
Commiittee of the Board or to the Board of Directors has found its way in the public domain and is
being reported as fact. The document and the manner in which its contents have been publicised are

highly questionable and premature.

“In these circumstances, NGC has given instructions to its attorneys to take any
necessary legal action as may be deemed appropriate in the matter.”
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